
 

Continuing Fitness to Practise Professional Liaison Group  
15 January 2008, 13:30pm 
 
The Council Chamber,  
Health Professions Council 
Park House, 184 Kennington Park Road  
London SE11 4BU 
 
 
Agenda 
 
1. Apologies for absence      verbal 
 
2. Minutes of the discussion meeting of 13 November enclosure 1 
 Steve Rayner - Secretary to the PLG      
 
Item for discussion 
 
3. International revalidation      enclosure 2 
 Michael Guthrie - Policy Manager      
 
Items to note 
 
4. Workplan        enclosure 3 
 Michael Guthrie - Policy Manager   
 
5. Definitions        enclosure 4 
 Michael Guthrie - Policy Manager   
 
6. Date and time of next meetings      
 11 March, 10:30am  
 13 May, 10:30am 
 
 
 
Steve Rayner 
Secretary to Committees 
 
Health Professions Council 
Park House, 184 Kennington Park Road  
London SE11 4BU 
 
t:      020 7840 9711 
e:     steve.rayner@hpc-uk.org
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